
Monday, January 28, 2019 at 6:56 PM 

From: "noreply-globalsupport@icann.org" <noreply-globalsupport@icann.org> 
Date: Monday, January 28, 2019 at 6:56 PM 
Subject: Removal of inactive Centralized Zone Data Service accounts 
 

Dear Recipient, 

Today, 28 January 2019, the ICANN organization introduced an updated portal for the Centralized Zone 
Data Service (CZDS) at https://czds.icann.org/ [czds.icann.org]. 

Your email address was previously registered with CZDS and associated with an end-user account. 
However, because you have not logged in to CZDS since 1 January 2018 your account is now considered 
inactive. As such, your account and any associated access to zone files has been removed from the CZDS 
service. 

The plan to remove inactive CZDS accounts was conveyed in email communications sent to all users in 
November and December 2018. If you wish to use the ICANN CZDS service in the future you can create a 
new account by navigating to the above URL. 

If you have any questions, please contact ICANN Global Support at globalsupport@icann.org. 

Kind Regards, 

Dean Edwards 
Senior Product Manager 
ICANN Engineering & Information Technology 
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